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25th May 2023 
 
Health and Fitness week 5th – 9th June 
 
During the week commencing 5th June, the children will be taking part in a number of 
sporting activities as part of our health and fitness week. The children will be participating in 
a range of active sessions, including Street dance, a session with Soccerstars, Derbyshire 
Cricket, and our Sports Day morning. 
 
Sports Day, Thursday 8th June 2023 
 
Our Sports Day morning will take place on Thursday 8th June. 
 
All the children will be participating in a number of different races. The morning is split into 
two halves. Reception and infant children will be competing in their events from 9.15am 
until 10.30am. Junior children will be competing from 10.35am until 12.00pm.  
 
Parents are more than welcome to come and watch their child compete. Access to the 
school field will be via the main gate from 9.00 am.  A spectator’s area will be set up for 
parents and we ask that parents stay in this area. Please bring your own chair or picnic rug 
to sit on. 
 
If you have both infant and junior children, you are welcome to stay for the whole morning. 
If you have reception or infant children only, you can leave at 10.30am when their 
competition ends. 
 
P.E Kit 
 
We would like children to come into school in their P.E. kit every day during Health and 
Fitness week (5th – 9th June). Please ensure they have a drinks bottle, sun hat and have 
applied sun cream if it is likely to be a hot day.   
 
As we compete in our house teams for sports day (Thursday 8th June), please don’t forget 
your child’s coloured t-shirt in the colour of their house– Green Panthers, Red Tigers, Blue 
Lions, Yellow Leopards. 
 
Looking forward to seeing you on Thursday 8th June for some sporting competition. 
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